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February 12,1999

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your recent letter.

This letter is a verification of the 1690 AM KADZ and 1550 AM KDDZ signals you
hicard on February 6, 1999. Our call letters have changed recently from KQXI and

KAYK.

KDDZ is broadcasting 10,000 watts daytime and 1,000 watts nighttime. It is being
simulcast on KADZ 1690 AM; 10,000 watts daytime and 177 watts nighttime.

On June 3,1998 Radio Disney debuted in the Denver Area.

Enclosed are a sticker and a magnet to add to your listening memorabilia for yourself.

Thank you for letting us know of the reception of KADZ AM 1550 and KDDZ AM 1690
AM in your area. We hope you continue listening to Radio Disney.

Sincerely,
Shannon Blakely
Administrative Assistant

Radio Disney

Broadcasting

730 West Hampden Avenue = Suite 300 « Englewood, CO 80110 - 303-783-0880 ¢« Fax: 303-761-1774

in Denver



